
April 29, 2022 

Soft Rollout of Cañada Athletic Center Pools Begins 

On April 19, the Cañada College – Athletic Center, in partnership and through 
SMCCCD, began offering limited opportunities to College of San Mateo – Athletic 
Center members to “beta-test” the new Cañada site pools. During this period, up to 20 
members are utilizing the pool on an hourly basis.  The soft rollout is meant to be a 
limited use “testing” opportunity for Front Desk check-in, Locker Room and Pool 
Facilities. Note: this is not a Cañada Membership. This opportunity provides for the 
SMCCCD Community Fitness to gauge efforts to provide best service practices at the 
new location.  All Non- Aquatics areas of the facility will remain closed.  Reservations to 
use the site pools must be made in advance and can only be made with a CSM-Athletic 
Center Membership Number via the membership website. We hope that you will join us 
for this thrilling journey by experiencing ALL of the SMCCCD Athletic Center pools. 

 

 


